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Friday 25th September 2020 
 
Well done to all of the children for another excellent 
week in school. They have all worked extremely hard 
and displayed exemplary behaviour.  
 
NHS COVID TRACK AND TRACE APP 
 
This week the NHS CO-VID track and Trace App has 
become available for download to Android and Apple 
devices. 
As a school we have emailed parents a copy of the 
information and guidance booklets explaining how the app 
will work. 
 
DROP OFF AND COLLECTION PROCEDURES 
 
Just a reminder to please ensure the 1 way system is 
followed at all times for dropping off and collecting 
pupils.  
 
Please could we politely request only 1 parent enters the 
school premises with their children. This is to minimise the 
number of people accessing the school premises.  
 
 
PRIMARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 
 
Applications are now open for primary and secondary 
school places for the academic year 2021-22. 
 
Secondary school deadline – 31

st
 October 2020 

 
Primary school deadlines – 15

th
 January 2021 

 
Please apply online using the following link: 
 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-
families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-
online-for-a-school-place/ 
 
BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS CLUBS 
 
If your child is currently attending a breakfast or after 
school sports club please could you ensure they are 
wearing outdoor sportswear for the full school day.  
Please could your child wear a pair of trainers and 
have a waterproof jacket for the days when it is 
raining. 
If the weather is a hazard we may have to cancel the 
clubs at short notice.  
This is due to PE and sports lessons not being able to 
held indoors at the present time due to Co-Vid restrictions 
and guidelines. Thank you for your co-operation on this 
matter.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
STARS OF THE WEEK 
 
Well done to the following children who are the writers 
of the week: 
 
Reception – Elinor  
Year 1 – Patrick 
Year 2 – Isabella 
Year 3 -  Joshua 
Year 4 – Rose 
Year 5 – Hana 
Year 6 – Rubi 
 
 

 
 
 
As always if you have questions please contact 
school and I will be happy to discuss these with you. 
 
Mr N Gurman 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


